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Public Meeting Schedule for Redistricting of Supervisorial Districts
Dear Members of the Board:

On April 17, 2001, your Board approved various recommendations relating to the
redistricting of Supervisorial boundaries. Your Board’s directions included scheduling
two public meetings at 7:30 in the evening to receive public input on the redistricting
process. The first meeting is scheduled for Tuesday, May 22, 2001 in the Board
Chambers at the County Government Center and a second meeting will be held on
Tuesday, June 5, 2001 in the Watsonville City Council Chambers.

The purpose of this letter is to inform your Board that due to a scheduling conflict we
are recommending that the May 22 public meeting be held during the day. The meeting
would therefore be scheduled on the Board’s regular agenda for the meeting beginning
at 9 a.m. The June 5, 2001 meeting at the Watsonville City Council Chambers will
continue to be scheduled for 7:30 p.m.

It is therefore RECOMMENDED that your Board schedule the May 22, 2001 public
meeting on the Redistricting of Supervisorial boundaries to occur during your Board’s
regular scheduled agenda beginning at 9 a.m.

SUSAN A. MAURIELLO
County Administrative Officer
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